
Assessment Committee Meeting Minutes 

April 18, 2007 

 

Present: Kevin Megill, Val Wittman, Amanda Eichman, Roberta White, Jane Hamilton 

 

End of year evaluation  

 

Faculty Assessment survey was distributed and results summarized. Results were as 

expected. 22/33 say that “I find value in the assessment process.”  

 

In our year end report, we would like to postpone any modifications to the system until 

we meet with the new AVP. 

 

o Assessment system needs to have faculty engagement/ownership 

o Informal faculty conversations 

o Shared governance 

 

The new database was reviewed and feedback given on structure and function. 

 

Roberta sent a draft of the new faculty adjunct survey to Joan for review and distribution. 

 

Database, faculty survey, preliminary report to share will be shared Dr. Pearl over the 

summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


